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P a r t n e r i n g  f o r  R e g i o n a l  S o l u t i o n s

June 24, 2024

Parminder Singh
Caltrans District 10
Local Assistance Engineer

Dear Mr. Singh:

Subject: E-76 AMODs for three City of Merced projects; Post Programming Adjustments for CML-
5085(051), CML-5085(055), and CML-5085(061)

The Merced County Association of Governments authorizes modifications for the following projects: 

CML-5085(051): Construct Sidewalks Along Olive Avenue, Parsons Avenue, and Alexander Avenue. The 
City of Merced may increase federal construction funding for this project in the amount of $80,600.
These post-programming funds come from de-obligated and closed out CMAQ projects.

CML-5085(055): Pedestrian Improvements on Nottingham, Tamworth, Buckingham, and Alexander 
Avenue. The City of Merced may increase federal construction funding for this project in the amount of 
$94,200. These post-programming funds come from de-obligated and closed out CMAQ projects.

CML-5085(061): Construct Childs Avenue Multiuse Path. The City of Merced may increase federal 
construction funding for this project in the amount of $201,000. These post-programming funds come 
from de-obligated and closed out CMAQ projects.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call me or Elizabeth Forte, Director of Planning and 
Programming, at Stacie.guzman@mcagov.org or Elizabeth.forte@mcagov.org. 

Sincerely,

Stacie Guzman
Executive Director
Merced County Association of Governments


